
Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 
Bill 2021 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I have an objection to the further extension of expiring provisions.  
 
The QLD government has greatly restricted our rights for over 18 months with social 
distancing, facemasks, tracing apps, lockdowns, hand washing, sanitising and many other 
measures you claim necessary. None of these have any valid evidence to prove a positive 
outcome to the claimed emergency situation. 
 
The result of the PCR test doesn’t give any proof of viral infection since it is not designed to 
determine the cause of symptoms. Because of this, using the number of positive PCR test 
results to claim the situation as an emergency is illogical.  
 
Due to the lack of evidence behind the QLD government’s measures to prove the current 
situation as an emergency is insufficient and I strongly disagree to the Public Health and 
Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021. 
 
Sakura Morris, 
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